
CITY OF FORT SASKATCHEWAN  

 

Life in the Heartland Update 

 
Purpose: 

 

Ms. Vanessa Goodman, Chair, Life in the Heartland will be in attendance to provide an update 
to members of Council and Administration on Life in the Heartland and its recent resident 
survey. 
 

Action Required: 

 

That Ms. Vanessa Goodman be thanked for her presentation. 
 

Attachment: 

 
1. Appendix A – Life in the Heartland’s PowerPoint Presentation. 
2. Appendix B – Municipal Presentation Summary 
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